THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1836
To:wakkaskhan@hotmail.com   
Dated: 2001
 
I don’t want you to advertise my website if by doing so you think you’re doing me a favour. I thought you had a duty to inform members of your Islamic Society of anything that may benefit them, which is why I contacted you initially. I didn’t know you would obstruct the idea then. There is no need for me to want to communicate with you further. 
Dr Umar Azam     BA  PhD  DCL Dip.FJ  Dip.IM 
AUTOR 
 


